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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:56 PM
To: 'micahwalker2@icloud.com'
Subject: FW: Change in Authorization Request - Melbourne
Attachments: Change in Signatory Authorization Form.pdf

Good afternoon, 
 
I was informed earlier today by Karren Thomas that Coy Dale has retired and Micah Walker will be replacing him. Since 
Mr. Dale isn’t operating as a Cognizant Official (CO) for Melbourne any longer, we will need to update the information. If 
you already have an ePortal account, the needed Change of Authorization can be submitted through this link: 
https://eportal.adeq.state.ar.us/app/#/formversion/3f71b18d-1f34-48aa-80d7-8a7110a638b6. Alternatively, I’ve 
attached a paper copy to this email. Also, to remove Mr. Dale as a CO, we will need to receive a letter/email requesting 
that he be removed.  
 
While looking at your permit, I also noticed that Rhonda Halbrook is currently listed as the Responsible Official (RO). 
Online sources state Mike Cone is the current Mayor. If this is correct, will also need to update the RO to reflect the 
change in administration. You can change that via the same form I’m sending you. 
 
Please submit the Change of Authorization to us as soon as possible. If you elect to use the paper copy, you may email it 
directly to me or to Deena Thuston at Deena.Thuston@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Thank you, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


